Nurses & Neighbors Collaborative (NNC) Quarterly

Upcoming Events

Sep 30, 2025 - Wellness for the Whole Woman

Mar 4, 2026 - Lunch with a Purpose

More details and events at <u>delawareinstitute.org/events</u>



We celebrated Nurses Week with Jane Kurz's presentation on creating a nurse clinic for the unhoused on May 13.

Narrated slides are available upon request. Thank you to Pat Bartels and Angelina Pulsifier for sharing their experiences as volunteer nurses at the clinic.



Bet Wong and La Vaida
Owens-White strategizing on
funding for research on our
health and mobility initiatives
at the 3rd Annual Advancing
Healthy Lifestyles Conference
on June 5. Bet also presented a
poster on a winning game
plan on collaborating on a food
access strategy.

Huge Kudos to Debbie Stott for Snagging Delaware's Top Nurse Award!

Congratulations to Debbie Stott, BSN, RN, for winning the Top Nurse Award in Volunteerism and Service from *Delaware Today Magazine*, receiving the most votes from Delaware nurses. Debbie is involved with many local initiatives like Delaware Medical Reserves and Village Volunteers. A former board member and co-founder of Nurses & Neighbors, Debbie has organized CPR classes, flu clinics, and supported neighbors during health crises. Although retired, Debbie possesses extensive clinical skills in various areas particularly in oncology and infusion. Well-deserved, Debbie!





Join us at Fund for Women Sussex County's inaugural Women's Forum on Sept 30, 2025, Cambria Hotel, Rehoboth Beach, Delaware. The one-day forum includes sessions on financial health, estate planning, women's health, safety for women, navigating a health crisis, and stress management. Resource tables and more!

Nurses & Neighbors has been awarded a Highmark BCBS Delaware BluePrint for Community Grant to establish a Neighborhood Foot Care Patrol.

Interested in joining the Patrol?
Explore our volunteer opportunities at
Volunteer Delaware.



Lunch with a Purpose / Coastal Delaware

MARCH 4, 2026 SIGNATURES AT BAYSIDE, SELBYVILLE, DE NURSES & NEIGHBORS HOSTING - SAVE THE DATE!



Erin Scharp from PAM Health collaborated with our community leaders at Stonewater Creek and Windstone to arrange informal roundtable discussions focusing on care transitions and post-acute care. We utilized a health literacy framework to empower neighbors to ask questions.

#NursesNeighbors

179 Rehoboth Ave, Unit 1212, Rehoboth Beach, DE 19971 | www.delawareinstitute.org Info: 302-582-0072 or nursesneigbors@gmail.com